
Blanchard, Billie C.
9/17/2012 11:12:19 AM
Ross-leech, Diane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=DPR5) 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E's Comments on Nesting Bird Workshop Proposed Solutions

thank you very much for letting me know.

Billie

From: Ross-leech, Diane [DPR5@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2012 11:01 AM 
To: Blanchard, Billie C.
Cc: Allen, Meredith
Subject: PG&E's Comments on Nesting Bird Workshop Proposed Solutions

Hi Billie:

My apologies for not getting back to you sooner on our comments to the Summary Tables you and 
your team prepared from the 8/30/12 workshop of Potential Solutions. We are working on our 
comments and plan to submit them tomorrow.

Thank you for your leadership on this issue.

Diane

Diane Ross-Leech, Director 
Environmental Policy 
Pacific, Gas and Electric Company 
Telephone: 415-973-5696 
Email: DPR5@pge.com

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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